## Young, Shaneka

From:

Luhrman, Earline K.

Sent:

Thursday, February 23, 2017 10:42 AM

To:

Young, Shaneka

**Subject:** 

FW: Resignation - CBB

Another open position.....thanks, Earline

From: michael aquilia [mailto:michael.a.aquilia@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 10:34 AM

**To:** Luhrman, Earline K. **Subject:** Resignation - CBB

Dear Earline,

Earlier this week, I received a job opportunity in the Tampa Bay Area (Where I'm originally from) and have accepted the position. Given this opportunity, I must resign from the Beautification Board as I will be moving to the bay area. I want to thank you and the board for everything you have done and appreciated every opportunity to serve and participate in the Gainesville area. Over the past year, the City Beautification Board has been as commodious and helpful as one could hope for in an organization and will be an experience I'll never forget. The Board allowed me the opportunity to see how local government operates, witness the enthusiasm people have for their community, and allowed me to be a true resident of the vibrant Gainesville Community (and not just a student at UF). It was an honor to serve a community that I will always hold near and dear to my heart, but more importantly, be surrounded by people who appreciated the city as much as I did.

Thank You for everything and best of luck to the board,

Michael Aquilia